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2nd April 2025 
 
 

Year 4 Spring Production 
New Dates 

 
Tuesday 24th June: 2:00pm-3:00pm 

Wednesday 25th June: 9:15am-10:15am 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 
Unfortunately, in spite of our best efforts as a school, we are still not able to access the Centenary 
Hall due to the fire earlier this term. We had hoped that the cleaning, which is necessary to ensure 
the hall is safe to use again, would have been completed by now but we have met with a number of 
setbacks in achieving this.  
 
We have therefore had to make the very difficult decision to postpone the year 4 production 
until the middle of next term. 
 
We are hoping to be able to access the hall after the Easter holiday. The new dates for the production 
(see above) will allow our year 4 teachers and children time to rehearse in the hall and fully prepare 
for a production that involves nearly 150 children. 
 
We will be sending a letter with a new link for parents to order tickets nearer to the time. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that changing the date may cause and thank you for your 
understanding and support in what has been a difficult and frustrating time. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Farrell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


